Land Reclamation Memorandum
99-02

To:  Coal Operators

From: Kim Underwood

Date: February 19, 1999

Re:  Permanent Program Bond Release

In 1989 we sent out Division Memorandum 89-9 outlining procedures for submitting bond releases.
Included with that notice was a newspaper notice guide. The requirements of the newspaper guide
have been revised as indicated in the one attached.

Please replace the attached guide as part of that memo.

If you have any questions please contact Mr. Dean Spindler in the Springfield office at (217)782-
4970 or Mr. Al Meyers in the Benton Office at (618) 439-9111.
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